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Dear Parents & Carers,       28th February 2024 
 

Final Arrangements - CSMA Festival of Music - Tuesday 5th March 2024 
 
We have been busy practising the songs for our concert at the Fairfield Halls next week. As the 
concert is fast approaching, we thought it would be a good idea to go over the arrangements for 
the 5th March. 
 
Morning of the 5th March  
Please bring your child to school as normal.  We will then leave school to attend the final 
rehearsal at the Fairfield Halls.  Your child will need to bring their little teddy bears with them and 
we will leave the bears at Fairfield Halls so they are ready for the evening performance.  If you do 
not have a teddy at home that you are prepared to leave behind, don’t worry we have got lots of 
teddies in school to use.  We will NOT be doing P.E. on this day so children should be wearing 
their usual school uniform.  
 
Collection at the end of the school day will be as normal. 
 
Evening of the 5th March  
You will need to bring your child to the Fairfield Halls, and we will meet you and your child in the 
foyer at 6:20pm. We need to be in our seats by 6:45pm, so please be prompt as it is unlikely that 
late-comers will be permitted to join us. Please ensure your child has been to the toilet before 
you hand them over to us.  We also ask that you take your child’s coat/jumper with you. 
 
The children will need to be wearing a plain, bright coloured t-shirt, with their school uniform on 
their bottom half (their sports day t-shirt will be fine, please do not go and buy something new). 
Any children wearing t-shirts with logos will be asked to turn them around and wear it back to 
front. This is a CSMA request so that the whole choir is the same.   
 
Parking & Transport The public car park to the rear of Fairfield Halls is now open. Please see here 
for further details https://www.fairfield.co.uk/help-centre. There may be cheaper parking 
options, slightly further away, although public transport is the easiest method to access the 
Fairfield Halls. Please allow plenty of time for travel. 
 
The concert will start at 7pm and finish at approximately 8:15; there will be no interval. 
 
          Continued…………………… 

https://www.fairfield.co.uk/help-centre
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We will meet you back in the foyer of the Fairfield Halls after the concert, but as this is still under 
discussion with CSMA organisers, please look out for further updates. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please ask us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mrs Bonnick and Mrs Jackson 
 
 
 


